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The	north	of	Brimbank	has	been	neglected	for	years.	Since	Keilor	Council	and	Sunshine	Council
amalgamated,	the	Northern	suburbs	within	Brimbank	receive	less	funding	and	advocacy,	despite
their	rates	having	significantly	increased	due	to	the	amalgamation.	I	believe	this	is	due	to	the	fact
that	there	are	far	less	Councillors	to	represent	these	residents	and	that	the	land	area	of	the	wards
in	the	North,	are	much	larger.

As	such,	I	would	like	to	see	Model	3	adopted,	as	it	will	provide	5	Councillors	to	this	much	neglected
part	of	Brimbank.	No	other	model	provides	this	many	Councillors	to	the	region	and	so	I	implore	you
to	adopt	this	model.

Thank	you.
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